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REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS - ADDENDUM 2
CHARTER BUS TRANSPORTATION SERVICES (2007 -AN023)

The following clarifications and changes have been made to Part I in the Request for
Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) for Charter Bus Transportation Services
(2007-PA023). (Please note the bold text has been added. Any text that has been
struckthrough has been deleted from the RFP.)

1. Part I, Section 2.B.4 (page 1.12) has been revised to read:

SOQs delivered by other means, including United States Postal Service, may be
delayed in Public Works' mail system, resulting in untimely delivery to the Cashier
and possible failure to meet the SOQ submission deadline as noted in the RFSQ
Notice. SOQs time stamped after this time will be considered in any subsequent
round of contract awards for this program. The review is anticipated to be offered
every quarter twice a year, starting on October 1,2007, July 2, 2008, depending
on the need of the County. Delayed and missed deadlines for submission of
SOQs not delivered in strict compliance with this RFSQ shall be the sole
responsibility of the Proposer, not of the County, Public Works, or any Special
District.

2. Part i, Section 4.C.10 (page 1.21) has been revised to read:

SOQs were time stamped by the Cashier prior to the deadline for submission of the
SOQ. SOQs time stamped after this time wil be considered in any subsequent
round of contract awards for this program. The review is anticipated to be offered
every quarter twice a year, starting on October 1,2007, July 2, 2008, depending
on the need of the County.
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If you have any questions concerning the above information, please contact
Ms. Melissa Saradpon at (626) 458-4077, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Very truly yours,

DEAN D. EFSTATHIOU
Acting Director of Public Works

/j/~~_"_~~b~
GHAYANE ZAKARIAN, Chief
Administrative Services Division
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